Brooke Larsen

From: Adrienne Thompson

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 3:46 PM

To: Brooke Larsen; Marco Rodriguez
Subject: FW: Ray's Road zoning permit application

Public comments to post for the ZA tentative hearing, more to follow.

A~

From: Julia Krog <krogj@mendocinocounty.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 10:07 AM

To: Keith Gronendyke <gronendykek@mendocinocounty.org>
Cc: Adrienne Thompson <thompsoa@mendocinocounty.org>
Subject: FW: Ray’s Road zoning permit application

Julia Krog

Director

County of Mendocino

Department of Planning & Building Services
860 N Bush Street, Ukiah, CA 95482

Main Line: (707) 234-6650

Fax: (707) 463-5709
krogj@mendocinocounty.org

Planning & Building Services Website

From: Rob Goodell <bgoodell@mcn.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 9:49 AM

To: Julia Krog <krogj@mendocinocounty.org>
Cc: gonendykek@mendocinocounty.org
Subject: Ray’s Road zoning permit application

Hello

| Have lived near the Boonville Fairgrounds for 43 years and | have experienced the impact of traffic, noise and the
invasion of privacy. The Boonwville fair is a county and community facility with a fair board that extends itself to the
community and the community has opportunity for feedback on all events. It has taken quite a bit of effort and
compromise over the years To reach reach equitable compromises, but there Is an understanding of overall community
well-being. There is still quite a bit of impact on the Neighborhood environment from these events but we have a voice
in the size and impact of these public events.

The Rays Road as proposed would be a very negative impact on the neighborhood in terms of noise, traffic, and rural
privacy. Rays Road is unfit for high-volume traffic, it is a real quiet neighborhood and the proposed expansion set a very
bad precedent.



Thank you very much for your consideration Robert Goodell, resident of Anderson Valley.

Sent from my iPad



